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To: Weber County Engineering
From: Landmark Surveying
Subject: Freedom Knoll Subdivision Review

The review comments dated 4-20-2017 from Weber County Engineering notes are addressed as follows:
1. Contours have been added for your review.
2. The road right of way is shown matching the right of way from Staples Subdivision.
3. Eden Water already serving existing home.
4. Septic already installed for existing home.
5. The walk path stays in the road right of way.
6. Curb & Gutter will be deferred.
7. Note has been added.
8. There are no improvements that need to be installed with this subdivision.
9. The ditch that will remain is shown with the easement. Others will be abandoned and have been removed from plat.
10. No construction will be required for this subdivision. 






